21 July 1933.

Dr. C.I. Bliss, 724 Earlham Drive, Whittier, Calif., U.S.A.

Dear Dr. bliss:

I have your letter of 7 July 1933 and should be happy to have you working with me, especially as I am better able now than previously, to undertake genetical work.

Before you come to England, I shall move from Rothamsted to the Galton Laboratory at University College in the London University. The fees for post-graduates are very low, even less than those we charge voluntary workers at Rothamsted; and living in London need not be more expensive, though it may be much more if the stuff is burning in your pocket.

My new quarters seem to have quite good potentialities, though needing re-equipping and re-organisation, and if you like to make yourself useful in chaotic conditions you might well find it amusing. Haldane is also at University College now. Without suggesting that I have any serious intention in saying so, you might be glad to know that my staff is still incomplete on the biological side. I certainly

have not, however, the right to tempt you across the Atlantic, merely is opened out by this fact.

Yours sincerely,